
Holiday  party  benefits
Project 44
Tahoe Regional Young Professionals’ 4th annual Winter White
Holiday Party is Nov. 22 at 6:30pm at Riva Grill.

This annual holiday party will raise money for the Sierra and
Child Family Services’ Project 44, and raise awareness of the
changes being made by TRYP in our community. Project 44 seeks
to connect caring people with vulnerable children through a
partnership with Foster Family and Adoption Services. South
Lake Tahoe needs 44 households for foster children.

The event will include a silent auction, food and drink, door
prizes, raffle, and the coveted winter white costume contest.

Wet Woodies will be available all night for only $5.

Tickets start at $20 for TRYP members and $30 for non-members.
They  may  be  purchased  by  emailing  TahoeTRYP@gmail.com  or
online.
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